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We are very excited to be able to offer an educational trip to California to the students and families at Robert Frost Middle school.

You will be receiving an invitation packet from your student this week with trip details.

Please join us for a 30-minute informational meeting on 

Thursday, October 19th at 6:00 pm in my classroom

Feel free to bring your child with you to the meeting. We plan to cover all of the program basics, including the itinerary, price, and how to register for the trip.  
We will also learn more about WorldStrides, the educational travel company that is helping us organize the trip and the financial aid and fundraising tools that they provide.  
We would like every student to join us!

Check out the trip… West Coast 
 

If you have any questions leading up to the meeting, please contact me at Jennie_M_woo@mcpsmd.org
We look forward to seeing you there!
 

